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TOCO PLANNING CONSULTANTS LTD.
TOWN PLANNING, ENVIRONMENT & DEVELOPMENT CONSULTANCY
Room 1410 14/F, Capitol Centre,

5-19 Jardine's Bazaar,

The Secretary, e e e i FR
Town P]anning Board E-mail: tocop&anninggrzlg’(fg;lzfosrﬁ {'}ﬁo
15/F North Point Government Offices Website: http://www.tocoplanning.com g] g;}
333 Java Road

North Point, Hong Kong

Your ref.: TPB/A/TM/530

Dear Sir/ Madam, 18 February, 2020

Section 17 Planning Review Application for a Proposed Columbarium

at Gig Lok Monastery, Lot No. 2011 (Part) in D.D. 132, Tuen Mun
(Application No.:A/TM/530)

We refer to our letter dated 23.12.2019.

We request that the consideration of the planning review application by the Town
Planning Board could be deferred for two months so as to allow more time for the
consultants to address the following issues:

1. to prepare a planning review report;
to address the land use compatibility issue with planning assessment;

3. to prepare a Quantitative Risk Assessment in response to comments from
Electrical and Mechanical Services Department from the District Planning Officer/
Tuen Mun and Yuen Long West via email dated 3.2.2020; and

4. response to public comments recently received.

Yours faithfully,

Toco Planning Consultants Ltd.

Ted Chan \\"'ﬁu\:&:f’/
Managing Director

cc DPO/TM&YLW — Mr. LEE Ka Ho, Kent
Client

TED T. C. CHAN

MPIA, MHKIP, RPP


kkhlee
文字框
Appendix I of TPB Paper No. 10637




